
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net          Sunday, February 28, 2021 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM             

Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Worship in Song 

Hymn #345                                                   “Blessed Assurance”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Hymn #262                                                     “Holy, Holy, Holy”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Chorus                                                               “10,000 Reasons”                                

Chorus                                                                        “Above All”     
                             

Special Music                                                      Children’s Choir           
 

Message                                                                  Paul Carpenter 

“Persecution and the Justice of God”   

2 Thessalonians 1:6-12 

Announcements 

Closing Song                                       “To Thee We Ascribe Glory”       

Missionaries of the Week: Sam & Deb Dick 
* Praise the Lord for the Avant training sessions we were able to host in January 

and February – each group under 10 people as is our COVID restriction right 

now. * Pray that the restrictions would be reduced greatly by summer, if that is 

God’s will, so that we can host the candidate orientations for both organizations 

as well as a number of other training sessions on the calendar for this summer 

and fall. * Pray - Please continue to pray for missionaries out developing their 

support teams so that they can go serve in different countries – Brian and 

Susanna fit in that category. * Thank you for your part in the ministry God has 

entrusted us – we appreciate you! 

 
This week pray for the EMB CHURCH in Marion, SD. They are currently seeking 
a pastor. PRAY for guidance for the future of our church. PRAY for us as we 
resume worship services on March 7. PRAISE God for the retired pastors that 
are available through the Sioux Falls Seminary as our source for pulpit supply. 
 

The training date for learning how to livestream the services has been changed 

to April 17. Sign up on the sheet on the table for your own personal training 

session with Aubrey or contact her if this date does not work for you. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

7:00 PM 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                         

Q&A  

Bible Study 

 
Join us this evening at 7:00 for Q&A Bible Study in the Fellowship Hall. 
Please bring finger foods. 
 
Awana is Wednesday, March 3, from 6:30-7:45 PM. It is Dot Your 

Leader Night. T&T kids will say 4.1 and leaders will teach 4.2. T&T kids, 

we are back on schedule. 
 

Q&A Bible Study continues at the Jansen Legion Hall this Wednesday, 

March 3, from 6:45-7:45 PM.  
 

There will be no Bible Study this Thursday, March 4. 
 

Our Spring Bible Conference is scheduled for Friday – Sunday, March 

19-21; evening sessions will begin at 7:00. Our speaker will be Dr. Randy 

White from Taos, New Mexico. He will be speaking on “What is Reformed 

Theology?” and “Dispensational Calvinism.” We will share a meal together 

after the morning service on March 21. The Kitchen Committee in charge is 

Dominique, Christie, Nancy, Aubrey, and Sharon. 
 

Ladies, join us for a Livestream Ladies Spring Seminar Event, “Find 

Hope in a Crazy, Out of Control World” on Saturday, March 27, from 

9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. We will be live-streaming it here at Jansen Bible 

Church. Pick up a flyer and invite your friends to come and join you. Lunch 

will be provided, but we will need to have an approximate number of those 

who will be attending by Thursday, March 25. The speakers are Linda 

Dillow and her daughter Jessa Dillow Crisp. See the bulletin board for more 

details and a schedule for the day. 
 

Today’s Nursery Attendants: Feb 28 – Robin Drewes Fischer                 

Mar 7 – Nicky Porter Sarah  Mar 14 – Tena Dick Seth  

Mar 21 – Steph Engelman Julia  Mar 28 – Nancy Heidemann Josiah 

 


